
 

 

 
  

 

Orchard Hollow Literacy Night 
Come Celebrate One School, One Book at 

Bring the family to join us for a fun evening filled with 
reading, raffles, and a snack in the Orchard Hollow “Park”! 

When: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 
Time:  5:30-6:30 PM Families A-L 

             6:30-7:30 PM Families M-Z 
Where: Orchard Hollow Elementary 

What to Bring: Bring a few books to quietly read 
with your family and a blanket to make your 

reading area cozier! 

Come join the search for Stumpy throughout the 
building! Visit each of our fun literacy stations and 

search for “Stumpy the Squirrel” to collect each letter 
and a raffle ticket. Turn in your completed map and 

tickets to be entered to win a prize.  
 

 
Grand Prize 

Each family will receive one chance 
to win a grand prize just for 

attending! 


